
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Reaffirms Government's Service-Oriented Path Support

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers’ Alliance, met with a delegation from the

Ummah Party led by Mr. Mahmoud Al-Ogaiki. His Eminence emphasized the importance of adhering to

a moderate and centrist approach, noting that this method has proven effective in resolving

longstanding issues, as demonstrated over the past two decades.

H.E. pointed out the current stability in the country on political, social, and security

levels, urging the need to maintain and reinforce this stability, aiming to make it permanent.

H.E.  also  reaffirmed  his  support  for  the  government's  service  and  development-oriented

trajectory.


